On Sunday 7/21/2019 at 2:18 am, a WWD was seen on
CRTV20 traveling EB in the WB lanes of I-480 from
Nebraska. The WWD was seen on CRTV19 continuing
up the ramp toward the I-29 NB lanes. The WWD
crashed into another vehicle on the ramp. There are
five possible points of entry within 2.5 miles of the
bridge (all in Omaha).



